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Jennifer Mathes
Black & McDonald
6001 Front Street
Kansas City, MO 64120

STREET LIGHT REMOVAL REQUESTS
PROJECT NAME
CIP PROJECT NUMBER NUMBER


Dear Jennifer:

This letter serves as a request for Black & McDonald to provide a cost to remove NUMBER
streetlights in conjunction with the PROJECT NAME project.  The streetlights are located on different streets.  Therefore, I have listed them on separate work requests.  The following identifies each of the streetlights that will need to be removed.  I have also included plan sheets showing the locations of each pole.  The construction for the project is scheduled to begin EST NTP DATE and be completed by EST COMPLETION DATE.  The work most likely will not occur on all streets at once.  I will provide you a letter releasing each street to construction at the appropriate time.  At this time please provide a separate cost to remove the streetlights for each of the work request numbers listed below along with a construction drawing showing the work required.

STRET NAME (WHERE TO WHERE) Work Request No. NUMBER 
PK-XXXX, PK-XXXX, PK-XXXX, PK-XXXX, PK-XXXX
Total of NUMBER streetlights

STRET NAME (WHERE TO WHERE) Work Request No. NUMBER 
PK-XXXX, PK-XXXX, PK-XXXX, PK-XXXX, PK-XXXX
Total of NUMBER streetlights



If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact me at (913) 895-EXTENSION

.
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NAME
TITLE
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enclosure: plan sheet

email:	
Brian C. Shields, P.E., City Traffic Engineer		Richard Profaizer, Manager of Maintenance Operations
Sean Ruis, Traffic Maintenance Supervisor		Larry Killer, Traffic Engineering Technician, Sr.
David Sutphin, KCP&L Energy Consultant		Project Manager Name & Title (if applicable)

